Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School Family,

The Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School Board of Directors had a Called Board Meeting last night, July 23, 2020. During this meeting, it was decided that Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School will extend pre-planning days for staff, offer more deep cleaning days for custodians, and provide more time for the number of new COVID cases to decline in our area. Because these opportunities are being offered, students will begin the 2020-2021 school year on Monday, August 24, 2020 for both face-to-face and full distance learning (same plan that was introduced earlier). 
We ask for your support during this time, as we prepare to welcome our wonderful students back into a safe, well-prepared school. Custodial staff will be stocked and ready to clean with the CDC approved disinfectant that kills the virus on surfaces, as well as many other resources. Teachers will report on August 3rd to begin intense professional development with Chattahoochee-Flint RESA, as well as many other trainings related to new programs that we purchased for daily instruction of students! 
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Please remember to complete the form that indicates if your child will opt for the Traditional Monday-Thursday with Friday as a Distance Learning Day - OR - a full Distance Learning option. This choice will be for the first full nine weeks. If you do not complete the form by the end of the day today, July 24, 2020, your child will be considered as returning to face-to-face instruction. 
I will be releasing more information over the weekend and beginning of the week related to starting back to school. Please email me if you have any questions - galmon@sowegastemcharter.org. Thank you all for allowing us to serve you and your children! Stay safe!

